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 The activities for the academic year 2019 – 2020 began with a committee meeting held 

on 26th July 2019. The members discussed on the various activities that has to be carried 

throughout the year.  

 A motivational lecture was arranged for the III Year UG students on 2nd August 2019. 

Ms. Rhoda Daniel, a social worker and blogger, addressed the students on the topic “Ordinary to 

Extraordinary”. Mrs. Asha Senthil, a social worker insisted on going beyond all the measures in 

order to achieve one’s dream. 

 As resolved earlier an alumna from each department was invited a Resource Person for 

Guest Lecture and honoured with a memento. In connection with the 72nd College Day 

celebrations held on 14th February 2020, the life members of the association were invited.  

 The Old Students Association conducted a Haiku Poem Competition on 18.02.2020 for 

all the final year UG and PG students. Students actively participated in the competition.  

 For English Haiku Poem Composing the following are the winners: 

I Prize - Daphne Jean Murray of III B.A English Literature 

II Prize – Merlin Kuriarose of III B.Sc Mathamatics (SF) 

For Tamil Haiku Poem Composing the following are the winners: 

I Prize – Reshmi of III B.Sc Geography 

II Prize – M. Jamuna of III B.Com 

 

 The members of the committee met on 13.02.2020 and 19.02.2020 and discussed on the 

various arrangements that has to be carried out for the OSA meet which was held on 22nd 

February 2020.  

 The Old Students’ Association endowed the scholoarships to the students to motivate and 

encourage their academic excellence. The following are the scholarships: 

• Golden Jubilee Scholarship 

• Old Students Association Scholarship 

• Merit Scholarship for Self-financing students. 

• Gems of Nirmala 

• Rev. Sr. Edwin Memorial Fund 



• Mrs. Bhagyam and Mrs. Saradha Bai Endowment 

In connection with the annual Sports Day held on 21.02.2020, the members of our alumni 

association as well as the retired faculty members of our institution were invited.  

On 22.02.2020 a ‘Get Together’ for the Alumnae and the Farewell Felicitation for the 

Retiring Staff members were organised. The retired Professors and the alumnae felicitated the 

retiring faculty members. Nearly 135 Alumnae turned up for the ‘Get Together’.  

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


